
Sincerely, 

Dear President 

WWW.RESTOREDIGNITY .COM

As a proud educator at , I respectfully encourage your 

support of Survivors of campus sexual violence by taking the Restore Dignity 

University Pledge.

As faculty members, our job is to cultivate a safe environment on our campus where 

students are treated with dignity and respect and where they can succeed in and out 

of the classroom. Currently, many student Survivors are denied this opportunity. We 

are all aware that campus sexual violence is an epidemic that affects many students on 

our nation’s campuses; ours is no exception. Now is the time to act. 

An impactful way to show  supports Survivors of campus sexual 

violence is to unite with Restore Dignity. Restore Dignity is a pivotal organization that 

provides Survivors with fiscal scholarships to help ease the financial, emotional, and 

mental burden sexual violence has on a student’s life. They are focused on providing 

Survivors with the opportunity to continue their higher education. Taking the Restore 

Dignity University Pledge means agrees to welcome, honor, and 

accommodate scholarship recipients to pursue academic success at our university to 

the best of our ability. 

Uniting with Restore Dignity and joining the other university members c

omitted to supporting student Survivors is an achievable way to make a huge impact. 

Your action on behalf of all faculty members at    is critical. 

Let’s uphold our duty as faculty members and proudly make our campus an inclusive 

environment for Survivors to continue their education. 
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